
   
 

 

 

 

 

8 September 2016 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Southern Lily V389 & Southern Trader V1388 schedules 

 

 

Due to late increase bookings for Apia, Nuku’alofa & Pago Pago, and the Southern Trader V1388 will 

be assisting the Southern Lily V389 to deliver cargo to Nuku’alofa.  

 

Southern Lily V389, which is currently held up in Apia due to berth congestion, will amend her 

rotation for next voyage to Auckland – Apia – Pago Pago – Nuku’alofa – Auckland. This rotation will 

also help us evacuate a maximum number of empty containers from Apia and Nuku’alofa where the 

wharf is congested. Southern Trader V1388 will amend her rotation to Auckland – Nuku’alofa – 

Papeete – Auckland.  

 

Our customer service team will be in touch with you to confirm any changes to your bookings with 

Pacific Forum Line and PFL Cargo. The forward schedule will be as below. 

 

Vessel Voyage Auckland  Nuku'alofa Apia Pago Auckland 

Southern Trader  1388 14-15/09 19-20/09 - - 04-05/10 

Southern Lily  389 15-16/09 25-26/09 21-22/09 21-22/09 29/9-01/10 

Southern Lily  390 29/09-01/10 04-05/10 07-08/10 07-08/10 14-15/10 

Southern Lily  391 14-15/10 18-19/10 21-22/10 21-22/10 28-19/10 

Southern Lily  392 28-29/10 01-02/11 04-05/11 04-05/11 11-12/10 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours 

Sincerely                                                                                                                                                                       

        

 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

  

  


